
Learn and Play- Course Content Review

English Club – morning intensive course for preschoolers
Time of lesson: Friday, 8:30am – 12:30pm
Teacher: Ryan Sandoval, assistant: Bc. Lukáš Petržela

Month – Year
May/June- 2018

Vocabulary Structures Games and activities used

Jobs: 
Fireman, policeman, bus 
driver, office worker, trainer,
doctor, nurse, soldier, 
postman, astronaut, pilot, 
sportsman, hairdresser, 
teacher, student, cashier, 
waiter, singer, dancer, 
engineer, conductor, 
scientist. 

Places: 
Fire station, police station, 
bus station, office, gym, 
hospital, post office, airport,
salon, school, store, 
restaurant, stage, train 
station, lab, base. Museum. 

Dog: 
Tail, paw, leash, harness, 
treats, snout. 

Revision of all topics

Phrases:
IS your mom/dad an office 
worker? 

Do you want to be an 
engineer when you are 
older? 

Where does the doctor 
work? 

Who works at the post 
office? 

What does a policeman 
need for his job? 

What job needs a axe? 

What job needs a gun? 

Orders:
Hello, Everyone.
Happy Birthday.
How old are you? 
Sit down. 
Stand up. 
Come here please. 
Wash your hands. 
Sit in a circle. 
Stop.
Go. 
Go for toilet.
Enjoy your meal.

Flashcard race:
Use the clues given by the 
lector to get to the flashcard 
the fastest.

Pins:
Students listen to the 
vocabulary or a clue and use 
a ball to knock down a pin 
that has the correct 
flashcard. The team with the 
most cards wins. 

Pairs: 
The students answer what 
vocabulary is indicated in the
picture or by clues. The 
winner or if they know what 
it is get to find a pair. The 
students with the most pairs 
wins. 

Poker: 
Using the chips from the 
game of pairs, students place
bets based on their 
confidence in their 
knowledge of the vocab. The 
student(s) with the most 
chips wins. 

Arts and Crafts: 
Make a car for a kind of job
Draw your dream job
Color a city with different 
places. 


